

Dear Holy Cross Family,

We want to thank all of you who attended the Kids'n'Cancer Coffee Reception on February 9th. So many of you showed your love and wonderful generosity which benefit these children who are struggling with terminal illnesses.

We have set a fundraising goal of \$20,000 this year. We have only begun our fundraising, and so we are not nearly there. However, we are optimistic that we will get there, with God's grace.

There is still time for you to donate. You can go to

https://www.goholycross.org/Events/KidsnCancer/

and donate. We hope you will consider helping us.

This ministry brings such joy to children who are struggling with a life-threatening illness and offers strong support to their families as well. The assistance these children and families receive goes well beyond the days they spend at a Camp Agape. The ministry continues to support them by staying connected. We celebrate their remissions and recoveries. And, sadly, we mourn with them when a child passes away.

Please help us reach our goal.

With our love and appreciation,

The Holy Cross Philoptochos